
Prelude  Charlie Harnish 

Welcome  Pastor Richard Blount 

Opening Prayer and 

Announcements 

 Mark Sudimak 

Opening Hymn “Come, Thou Almighty King” UMH #61-all verses 

Hymn  “Holy, Holy, Holy! Lord God Almighty” UMH #64-all verses  

Affirmation of Faith Apostles’ Creed UMH #881 

Offertory  Charlie Harnish 

Doxology “Praise God from Whom all Blessings Flow” UMH #95 

Children’s Message  Angela Moser 

Praises & Concerns   

The Lord’s Prayer Our Father who art in heaven, hallowed be thy name, thy 

kingdom come, thy will be done on earth as it is in heaven. 

Give us this day our daily bread; and forgive us our 

trespasses as we forgive those who trespass against us. And 

lead us not into temptation, but deliver us from evil, for 

thine is the kingdom, and the power, and the glory forever. 

Amen.  

Scripture Reading “Romans  8:12-17  

Sermon “Rivalries” Pastor Richard Blount 

Welcome Children Back   

Hymn “Now Thank We All  Our  God” UMH #102– all verses 

Benediction  Pastor Richard Blount 

Postlude  Charlie Harnish 

PRAISES:  

Theresa and Joe Cipriano 51st wedding anniversary, 
Susan Sudimak, Vacation Bible School Leadership. 

FAMILIES OF DECEASED:  

Family of Bob Salisbury  

 PRAISES/CONCERNS: 
End of Grade Exams, Gwen Harris, Chyanne 

Hatley, George Waltman, Decisions from the General 
Conference. 

CONCERNS: 

 Ed Blount, Salina Bracy, Lloyd Clark, Debbie 
Conejo, Debbie Davis, Susan DeBonis, Tad 

Edwards, Ben Farthing, Gavin's Dad,  Michael Gomon, 
Jim Greenhurt, Jace, Lynn Harvey, Henderson Family,  

Brandon Henson,  Becky Humphrey,  Cassandra 
Jost, Lynn Ledger, David Leo, McGeary Family, Frank 

Meadows, Jamie Olsen, Jennifer Phillips, Porras Family 
Friend, Larry Schultz, Jack Seay, Joan Stafford, Stan 
Strohm, Jack Teague,  Steve Turner, Jeff Wohlfarth, 

Wars in Ukraine, Gaza. 

SANCTUARY FLOWERS: 

To the glory of God in memory of all members of the 
Armed Services who gave their lives in defense of our 
nation by Don & Kim Mallicoat. 

 

 
ANNOUNCEMENTS:  

 Please pass the pew pads. 

 Youth Group will not meet this afternoon . 

 Memorial Day tomorrow. The office will be 
closed.  

 Yard Sale to benefit our Preschool on Saturday, 
June 1, from 8am to 2pm in the parking lot in the 
fellowship hall.  $20.00 per table. See Holly Leavitt 
for more details or call 645.6721 ext. 104 

 

ORDER OF WORSHIP 

Sunday, May 26, 2024 ⧫  Trinity Sunday 

 Vacation Bible School dates are June 17-
20 from 9am to 12pm.  Please register 
your kids, then share the link on the flyer 
with friends and family that might be 
interested! If you picked up a supply 
donation card, please bring supplies to the 
church by June 2nd. More supply donation 
cards will be available next Sunday. 
Contact the office at 
office@weavervilleumc.org or call (828)
645-6721 if you can volunteer. We are in 
particular need of guides who can walk the 
children from one activity to the next.  

 Father’s Day Outreach Committee project. 
WUMC is supporting  the men at Craggy 
Correctional Center by sending 
encouraging cards. Our goal is to send 
about 400 cards. Please take a packet from 
the narthex, and return completed cards 
by June 9. Questions? Contact Renee 
Weaver at grohweaver@aol.com or 
704.996.2960. 

 Ignite Class will discuss the Wired Word 
posts during June and then  take a break in 
July and August  

 Explorer Class meets each Sunday at 10am 
in the Love Conference Room.  We are 
studying What is the Least I Can Believe 
and Still Be a Christian? By Martin Thielen. 

 War in Ukraine discussion. If you have 
questions you can join an approximately 
90 minute conversation.  See insert for 
more information. Sign up sheet is 
available in the narthex. For  more 
information, contact Brian Porras at 
brianp1940@gmail.com 
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Serving God by Serving Others Since 1805 
 

 PO Box 37  ⧫ 85 North Main Street  ⧫  Weaverville, NC  28787   

(828) 645-6721   ⧫   www.weavervilleumc.org  

CHURCH INFORMATION:  You can 

learn more about WUMC by pointing 

your smart phone (in camera mode) 

to this QR code.  It will give you a link 

which takes you to our web site, where you can 

sign up to receive our weekly newsletters and view 

past editions. We also have printed copies of our 

latest newsletter available in the Narthex for you 

to take with you.This service will be live-streamed 

and video recorded. Please notify an usher  if you 

prefer to remain off-camera.

CHURCH STAFF  

Rev. Richard Blount III, Pastor (ext. 101) rblount@weavervilleumc.org 

Charlie Harnish, Church Music Director (ext. 102) music@weavervilleumc.org 

Holly Leavitt, Preschool Director (ext. 104) leavholly@charter.net  

Steve VanReenen, Treasurer/Maintenance (ext. 103) stevevanreenen@weavervilleumc.org 

Katharina O’Hara, Administrative Assistant (ext. 100) office@weavervilleumc.org 

A Basket is located in the Narthex for donations. 

Always Needed: Peanut Butter, Hearty Soups Canned 

Chicken and Tuna, Grits, Adult Cereal. 

Volunteer are always needed! 

The North Ministry at 403 Weaverville Rd, Woodfin. Call 

Sheryl 828.398.6951. 

For monetary donation, please make check to the church 

with the notation: ABCCM North (for food)   ABCCM 

Other (for all other services/necessities) 

******************** 

 

 Women's Bible study is taking a break for the 
summer & resume with a new study either the 
2nd or 3rd Tuesday of September in the Love 
conference room. More information coming 
during the summer.  

 Community Prayer Meeting  each Wednesday 
mornings from 8am-9am in the Love Confer-
ence Room, or join us in spirit. 

Our current needs are for the following: high 
chairs, clothes for preemie boys and girls,         
children’s toothpaste, brushes and thermometers. 
Any non-expired car seats or boosters for car. 
Gently used/outgrown clothing & equipment  
always appreciated. See the Amazon Wishlist on 
the church website. https://
www.weavervilleumc.org Click BEAR Closet for 
ideas.  

Want to help? Contact Catherine Love  at         
catmlove@charter.net or call BEAR CLOSET at 
828.658.5373. We are looking for someone to 
wash slightly soiled clothing and  sorters for 
clothes 

A BIG THANK YOU to      

Warren Gearrick for replac-

ing our parking cones and 

posts! They look great and 

are so much easier to place 

http://www.weavervilleumc.org
https://weavervilleumc.us20.list-manage.com/track/click?u=5b8151e2844fc44526547c661&id=0de4cc39b4&e=63af26db06
https://weavervilleumc.us20.list-manage.com/track/click?u=5b8151e2844fc44526547c661&id=0de4cc39b4&e=63af26db06

